
 
To our Preston Feather team, 
 
After Governor Whitmer’s stay-at-home order announcement at 11:00, many of our customers 
are calling to ask if we are still open. 
 
Please advise customers that we are waiting for guidance from the State of Michigan on if our 
business is considered essential or non-essential.  Some other states with stay-at-home orders 
have determined lumber yards/building materials centers and related suppliers are 
essential.  We also have some vendors in our supply chain experience some disruptions, so it is 
too early to tell how much we will be affected.   We do know that Northern Lumber in Traverse 
City and Lumbermens (our largest supplier) plan to be remain open based on their 
interpretation of the Governor’s order.  But we need to do more homework. 
 
Contractors also want to know if they are “essential businesses”.   We will find out more soon 
and share more with our customers on this topic, too.  
 
We will be sending communication to customers by email and post information on any changes 
on our web site.     
 
Our sale staff will be contacting customers directly, too. 
 
Kirk 
 


